

Executive Head: Mr. N. Taylor

Head of Writtle Infant School: Mrs. T. Wilson | Head of Writtle Junior School: Miss C. Storer

Thursday 2nd October 2025

Dear Parents,

This year Writtle Infant and Junior Schools are collecting donations for the Chelmsford Foodbank. All donations will be distributed by Chelmsford Foodbank volunteers to people identified by care professionals (doctors, health visitors, social workers, CAB and police) who may benefit from this additional support. If you would like more information, please visit their website: <a href="mailto:chelmsford.foodbank.org.uk">chelmsford.foodbank.org.uk</a>.

To help you know what they really need this Autumn, the Foodbank has produced the following list:

Food items	Non-food items
Tinned meat	Shower gel
Tinned fish	Shampoo
Tinned vegetables	Deodorant
Tinned tomatoes	Handwash
Rice	Toothpaste
Instant mashed potato sachets	Toilet roll
Tinned pulses	Washing up liquid
Pasta sauce	Laundry tablets/pods
Ketchup/Mayo	Nappies sizes 4-7
UHT milk	
Long life fruit juice	
Fruit Squash	
Tea bags - 40/80	
Small jars instant coffee	
Cereal	
Tinned fruit	
Sponge puddings - long life	
Tinned rice pudding	
Custard sachets	
Jam and other spreads	
Chocolate bars - Kitkat/cereal bars etc.	

We would ask that all donations are brought into either school from Monday 6th October until 3.30pm Thursday 16th October.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr N Taylor

**Executive Headteacher** 

NP Taylor